
BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE & SECONDARY EDUCATION PESHAWAR 
 

No.1270/Gen/Reg/BISEP                                                       Dated.21/10/2016 

 

To, 

  All the Principals 

  Govt/Privately Managed Institutions at HSSC Level 

  Under the jurisdiction of BISE Peshawar 

 

Subject:-  1ST YEAR REGISTRATION SESSION 2016 

Memo: 

               Refer to the subject noted above. I am directed to inform you that according to 

BISE Peshawar Notification No.1246/Gen/Reg/BISEP dated 06/06/2016 the last date of 

1st year registration of regular student(s) have been over. 

 

             Therefore, you are hereby informed that fresh 1st year  admission in your 

Institute  may be stopped and not send to this office for registration, in case of rules 

violation of the said  notification, strict disciplinary action shall be taken against your 

Institution. 

 

-sd- 
Assistant Secretary General 

B.I.S.E Peshawar 
 

Copy for Information:- 

1. PS to Chairman BISE Peshawar 

2. PA to Secretary BISE Peshawar 

      

 

  

                         

                     


